
Reminders:  

 
1. Thank-you very much for your support over the year, it has been very much appreciated. The children have 

done all of you proud and they could not have worked any harder. The last few weeks have been 
particularly busy, but all of the children have thrown themselves into every activity with great enthusiasm 
and represented the school brilliantly. 

2. Our final class assembly is on Monday 21st at 2PM; we look forward to seeing those of you who are able to 
attend. 
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Date: 18/7/25 
 

Thought for the Week: 

Gospel Value: Kindness 

Catholic Virtue: Hope 


